
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Education Department at Salish Kootenai College is excited to invite Education 
Students to participate in our Teacher Education Mentoring Program (TEMP).  TEMP is 
a program designed to expand mentoring and leadership skills. The Institute for 
Educational Leadership/Kellogg provides funding for this program.  
 
TEMP will be offering some “Meet and Greet” and “Make and Take” events where local 
teachers and administrators will share time with you. Students will have the opportunity 
to ask questions and get a closer view of what they might expect or experience in the 
classroom as a teacher.  We will also be providing workshops on mentoring and 
leadership. These are great skills to obtain while working with peers and colleagues.  
There will also be an opportunity for students to become a mentor or a mentee within 
TEMP. These great opportunities will further your professional growth.  
 
I will provide dates and sign up sheets in the resource room and on the bulletin board for 
each event.  Pease sign up so we can plan for materials and snacks. Remember these 
events are free and you will receive a certificate of completion award for your 
participation. Mentoring and leadership skills look really good on resumes and in the 
Teacher Education Portfolios (TEP). 
 
I sincerely hope you take advantage of this wonderful program that was developed for 
you.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Kathie Maiers, Institute for Educational Leadership/ Kellogg Grant Director 


